From: Simon J Rayner  Sent: 31 March 2019 17:34
To: Bob Neville
Cc 
Subject: Hook Norton Road - Outline Planning Permission

Bob,
Quick catch up to ascertain the latest status of the Outline Planning permission for the Hook Norton Road Development in Sibford Ferris.
Is the planning permission going to be presented at the April Planning Committee Meeting?
Is it understood yet if this will be recommended for approval or rejection by you and your team?
Have the two points of clarification being sought - 1. Placement of houses on the land. 2. OCC Archeologist investigation requirements - been completed?
If you can provide an update on the above I will brief the Sibford Parish Councillors.

An additional piece of information that may be of interest to you is the work being undertaken by the Sibfords Speeding and Road Safety Group.  This is a group that was formed late 2018 and is just about to start working with Mike Wasley - OCC Community Officer to determine how we can improve road safety and reduce risk within the community related to traffic volume, speed of transit and the narrow and constricted roads.  Any growth in traffic volume will undoubtedly impact safety and increase risk unless effective measures are put in place. The attached file show the issues that have been identified by the community group members.  If you have any questions about this please let me know.
Regards,
Simon

Simon Rayner
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Sibfords Road Safety

Map showing community locations and identified road safety concerns
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Key

1. Speed of vehicles transitioning from 60mph to 30mph zones

2. Speed of vehicles traversing 30mph zones

3. Narrow roads and lanes

4. Limited footpaths requiring pedestrians to walk in the road

5. Pedestrians at risk from speeding vehicles and parked cars eovovmns




